
                                      Christine O. Gregoire

ATTORNEY GENERAL OF WASHINGTON
                 900 Fourth Avenue #2000 .Seattle WA 98164-1012

August 21,2002

Carole J. Washburn, Secretary
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 1300 s. Evergreen Park Dr. SW
PO box 47250
Olympia, Washington 98504-7250
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Re:

Petition ofVerizon Northwest Inc. for Waiver of WAC 480-120-071(2)(a) DocketNo.UT-O11439

Dear Secretary Washburn,

          Pursuant to the Commission's Notice of Opportunity to Respond to Verizon's Request to Suspend I8-Month Line Extension
Requirement issued on August 6, 2002, seeking comment on Verizon's request to waive the time period for line extension in this
docket please accept the enclosed comment of Mr. Nelson which appears to have been inadvertently sent to our office, instead of the
Commission. Please let me know if you have any questions.

Very

     Yours, W. Cromwell

RWC:dkc

cc:

All Parties

@~18

0

~LWF0001

file:///C|/WINDOWS/TEMP/~LWF0001.htm (1 of 2) [8/22/2002 3:10:14 PM]



~LWF0001

file:///C|/WINDOWS/TEMP/~LWF0001.htm (2 of 2) [8/22/2002 3:10:14 PM]


	Local Disk
	~LWF0001


